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From: Bruce Fleck
To: Comments
Subject: 1/27 meeting question
Date: Friday, January 22, 2021 5:15:44 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

I run the senior bridge game at the rec center. I called off the 3/15 game before the rec center
closed due to the virus. 
I suggest that we start to work on criteria to restart the senior bridge game. Not suggesting we
restart at any particular time. Just suggesting that we establish the criteria to restart. 
I recommend that we restart some time in March and require players to present proof of
having a second inoculation at least 10 days before the game. 
This criteria will have to be revised with regard to a single dose vaccination.
Furthermore, players will be required to wear masks while at the table.

Just my suggestion for discussion.

Bruce Fleck
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From: Larry Miller
To: Comments
Subject: Suggestion
Date: Saturday, January 23, 2021 5:58:08 PM

Dear Agoura Hills City Council,

My name is Larry Miller and I have lived in the neighborhood adjacent to Chumash Park for over 45 years. My wife
and I absolutely love the revitalization project of Media Creek. We walk our dog around the pathway every day.

What we do not like is the trash that constantly collects, particularly around the staircase down to the creek.  I try to
pick some of it up but there is no place to discard it. The closest spot is the dog waste bag station on the other side of
the creek, but the sign on it says the container is only for dog waste.  

The trash in the area around the stairs usually stays there for weeks, if not longer. I have even watched maintenance
workers blow leaves off the stairs but leave the trash sitting along side them.

My suggestion is to put a trash container at the base of the stairs. I would gladly help keep the area clean and I know
others in my neighborhood that would too. 

Please consider acting on my suggestion as soon as possible. My wife and I love living in Agoura and would like to
help keep it clean.

Thank you,
Larry Miller

Agoura Hills

Sent from my iPhone
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